
 
 
 
3 PEEBLES DRIVE OPEN SPACE - PLANTING (AN2-2005) 
 
There is a large area of open space consisting only of grass and a toddlers play area in the 
Whitehazel Park Housing Development.  In order to improve the open space it is proposed to plant 
trees and shrubs in and around the boundaries of the open space to enhance the amenity of the area. 
 
The work is estimated to cost £10,000 and can be met from the provision of £50,000 allowed for 
Public Open Spaces under the Department's Capital Estimates for 2004/2005. 
 
It is recommended that the work be carried out by Dundee Contract Services at an estimated cost of 
£10,000. 
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